PLANNING COMMISSION STAFF REPORT

DATE: February 25, 2009 | NEW BUSINESS

SUBJECT: CASE NO. 3.1142 MAA — AMENDMENT OF LANDSCAPE PLANS FOR
TWIN PALMS CONDOMINIUM HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION;
APPEAL BY LORRAINE LAWRENCE.

FROM: Craig A. Ewing, AICP, Director of Planning Se%

Staff requests that the Commission continue this item to a future meeting. The
appellant has requested that the appeal be continued to April 8, 2009. Staff has no
objection to this date.

Attachment:
Letter from Lorraine Lawrence (Feb, 10, 2009)
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